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Dear Property Owner tor property located at 224 Gl £ br vl Venice 3 gf

It has recently been determined that your property, as well as others within
the City, were not formally rezoned to a City zoning designation when your property
was annexed into the City. Attached is a letter from the City Attorney on the subject
of how building permit applications will be addressed until a rezoning is
accomplished.

The City plans to formally rezone all properties once it completes and has
approved its new Comprehensive Plan and land development regulations. It is
estimated that this will occur in 2019. To resolve any ambiguity that might exist in
the meantime, the City is offering a tee waiver and is willing to have staff process an
application on your behalf to formally rezone your property to its comparable City

designation this year. Please indicate your choice by checking the appropriate box
below.

We are happy to answer any questions that you might have.

X_l authorize the City to process a rezoning of the above property to its
comparable City designation this year on my behalf. (Note: If this option is selected,

the City will tollow-up with you regarding additional information needed to complete
the process)

_____ [ elect to have my property rezoned once the Comprehensive Plan and land
development regulations are approved.
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